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THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Square, Elford, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B79 9DB


Headteacher: Miss R Mills
Telephone:  01827 383292
e-mail:  r.mills@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
e-mail:  howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

website:  www.tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

June 2020
Dear Parents,
What a strange end to the year! When we broke up in March, it was hard to foresee what would be happening in terms of returning to school, this hit the Year Sixes really hard. They had looked forward to the end of year rites of passage: shirt signing, May Queen and their Leavers Service and play. When they then returned to school earlier this month, they were unsure still as to whether any of these events would take place and tried to come up with solutions and ideas as to how they could celebrate. 

Here is our proposal:

We would like to invite you to a combined Leavers Service and May Queen Celebration, an event to commemorate the Year Sixes time at The Howard Primary School. Within this service, we shall crown our May Queens, hear the Year Sixes memories and songs and celebrate their achievements. 

Our celebration will be held on Friday 17th July at 10:00 am. Due to restrictions in place and government guidelines, we look to hold the event outside on the school grounds (weather permitting). Due to Covid 19 restrictions, we can only host the parents of Year Six (two parents/ guests per child). We will have to comply with social distancing measures and ask the parents to respect this when on the school grounds. The parent’s chairs will be spaced 2m apart and away from both staff and children.
On the morning of Friday 17th July, Year Six may have a later start to the school day in order for them to get ready for their May Queen and Leavers celebration. If they are in school for 9:45 we can make a prompt start at 10:00 am. They can attend in their May Queen outfits and will be able to leave earlier when the celebrations have concluded. 

In addition, we would also love for the Year Six to be able to have their shirts signed. Our proposal is for each Year Six to bring in a shirt on Monday 13th July. The shirts would then be put on individual tables (not worn by the children) inside the school. Children would then use their own individual pen to circulate the room in order to sign all shirts.

It would be wonderful to celebrate the cohort of 2019 together, we hope to see you all there.

Yours sincerely

Miss R Mills

Head Teacher
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